
 

 

 

Current Consultant Selection for the October 5, 2022 (Revised October 18, 2022), CM/GC I-24 Project 
Management Advertisement. 

In accordance with the Department’s Procurement Policy for Engineering and Technical 
Services, The Tennessee Department of Transportation has selected the following firm to 
provide Engineering Services as described in the October 5, 2022 (Revised October 18, 2022) 
Advertisement. 

 

I-24 from East of Browns Ferry Rd. to near I-124 (US-27) (IA), PIN 124072.03, Hamilton County 

Firm Name STV Engineers, Inc 

 


